
NOTICE OF HEARING ON APPLICATION FOR 

AN ON-SALE LIQUOR LICENSE 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held on an application submitted 

for a new On-Sale Liquor License in the City of Marshall, Minnesota, as provided for by 

Marshall City Code, Chapter 6, and also pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Annotated, 

Chapter 340A, as amended, and further pursuant to regulations made and issued by the 

State Liquor Control Commissioner. 

 

Said application requests a new On-Sale Liquor License for Sazon Catracho, LLC, at 

1404 E. College Drive, Marshall, MN 56258 

 

The hearing is scheduled before the Common Council at or after 5:30 P.M. on Tuesday, 

July 23, 2024, at City Hall in the Council Chambers, 344 West Main Street, Marshall, 

Minnesota. 

 

 Dated: July 13, 2024 

 

BY ORDER OF THE COMMON COUNCIL 

 

     Steven Anderson 

     City Clerk 

 

 

      


